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Notification of applications for a permit to use a hunting area

Start of publication: 21.10.2004

An application for authorisation to operate a roller hunting area has been submitted to the White Land
environmental Service of THE Ministry of the Environment on 30.09.2004. Applicant: RG. - code
10240870, address Kuperjanov 76, Valga 68207. There are 42 inclusive hunters. Intended area for
hunting: the area where the roller is hunted is situated in the municipalities of Helme, Hummuli and
Põdrala, County Valga. The request shall be accessible for consultation and for submission of proposals
and observations within two weeks of the date of publication of the notice at the Department of the
Environment, White-field Environment, Central 12, Valga 68203, tel. 766 6152, e-mail: alari@valgamv.ee


